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Decision:  Award Acknowledgement: Raising the Roof Chez Toit 
 
Chair Colle announced that Michael Braithwaite and Leanne Boutwell were in attendance to 
address the Board to acknowledge the TTC’s support of the Toque Tuesday campaign, which 
has been operating in TTC subway stations on the first Tuesday of February every year since 
1997.  Michael Braithwaite expressed his gratitude to the TTC on behalf of Raising the Roof.   
  
Following the announcement, Michael Braithwaite presented Chair Colle, Andy Byford (CEO) 
and Cheryn Thoun (Head – Customer Communications) with a framed gold toque.   
 
 
 

 




